Cultural and Political Ecology Newsletter

Click Here for the Latest Issue, CAPEN #55, Spring 2010

CAPEN IS SEARCHING FOR A NEW EDITOR if you are interested please contact

Tony Abbott (Editor ex officio)

Tel: (386) 822-7008. Fax: (386) 822-7328. Email: tabbott@stetson.edu

The newsletter has been published and sent to members of the Cultural and Political Ecology Specialty Group (formerly the Cultural Ecology Specialty Group) for three decades. Past editors include William Doolittle (1980-1986), Donald Ballas (1986-1988), Philip Porter (1988), Kent Mathewson (1989-1994), Robert Kuhlken (1994-1998), Simon Batterbury (1998-2004), Eric Perramond (2004-2005), and Tony Abbott (2005-2010). Since 1996 the newsletter has been available online, the last print edition released in 1999. All back issues of the newsletter are available. Back issues of the online editions can be found below, and PDF files of printed issues can be found in the archive section. Please send any contributions for the newsletter to the editor.

Back Issues

CAPEN #54, Fall 2009

CAPEN #53, Spring 2009
CAPEN #52, Fall 2008
<u>CAPEN #51, Spring 2008</u>
<u>CAPEN #50, Fall 2007</u>
CPEN # 49, Spring 2007
<u>CPEN#48, Fall 2006</u>
<u>CPEN#47, Spring 2006</u>
<u>CPEN#46, Fall 2005</u>
<u>CPEN#45, Spring 2005</u>
<u>CPEN#44, Fall 2004</u>

CEN #43, Spring 2004		
CEN #42, Fall 2003		
CEN #41, Spring 2003		
CEN #40, Fall 2002		
CEN #39, Spring 2002		
CEN #38, Fall 2001		
CEN #37, Spring 2001		
CEN #36, Fall 2000		
CEN #35, Spring 2000		
CEN #34, Fall'99		
CEN #33, Spring'99		

CEN #32, Fall'98		
CEN #31, Spring'98		
CEN #30, Fall'97		
CEN #29, Spring'97		
CEN #28, Fall'96		
CEN #27, Spring'96		